November 12, 1996

Mr. Edward J. Coyle
1505 North Mojave Road
Las Vegas, Nevada 89101

Dear Mr. Coyle:

I am writing to thank you once again for the inteview I conducted with you on October 26, 1996.  As
we discussed, there has been a substantial amount of interest in your role as a member of the 112th
Intelligence Corps Group’s Dallas Office at the time of the assassination of President Kennedy. I
think your interview will assist both current researchers and future historians to better understand this
tragic episode in American history.

I am enclosing two copies of the transcript and an audiocassette tape of our interview. [ am also
enclosing an affidavit affirming that your remarks as recorded in our interview are correct to the best
of your recollection. I request that you please do the following:

- read through the transcript and make any corrections or additions you consider necessary;

- sign one copy of the transcript (including any corrections) at the top of the first page;

- take the signed copy of the transcript and the affidavit to a notary (most banks now provide
no-fuss notary service) for signing and notarization of the affidavit;

- return to me the completed affidavit and signed copy of the transcript in the enclosed
envelope. The second copy of the transcript and audiocassette are for your records.

I greatly enjoyed talking with you. If you have any further questions or comments about our work,
please feel free to contact me. Best wishes to you and your family.

Sincerely yours,
Timothy A. Wray

Chief Analyst for Military Records
Enclosures



